
Grade 9&10 Parent Information 

Night  

Wednesday, February 12th  

6:00pm – 7:00pm 

In the Plaza 

We  will again be hosting an information session for 

parents/guardians of Grade 9 &10 students. This will 

be an opportunity to meet the Administration and 

learn more about Graduation Program Requirements, 

Provincial Assessments and Post Secondary Applica-

tion. 

 

We look forward to meeting you and sharing im-

portant information about your child’s Gr 10-12 Grad-

uation program at Fleetwood Park Secondary School. 

Hope to see you on February 12th  

BRING YOUR QUESTIONS! 

You are  invited! 


